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300 Primera Boulevard Telephone (407) 805-0355 
Suite 200 Facsimile (407) 805-0227 
Lake Mary FL 32746 www.hntb.com 

Ms. Ruth E. Grady, E.I. 

Department of Water Resources 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
975 Keller Road 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 

Re: South Hancock Road 
US 27 to Hartwood Marsh Road 
Application Number 40-069-76466-2 
Response to Request for Additional Information 

Dear Ms. Grady: 

HNTB 

Please find enclosed the following revised documents to the South Hancock Road Environmental 
Resource Permit Application. 

Three (3) copies of the Construction Plans 

Three (3) copies of the Response to Request for Additional Information 

We offer the following responses to your comments. 

Comment 1: Based on staff's July 1, 2008, teleconference with Melinda Fischl, E.I., of HNTB 

Corporation, it is the District's understanding that revisions to the construction 
plans and stormwater calculations will be forthcoming and will include the 

following: 

a. Provision of three (3) complete sets of revised construction plans (signed, 

sealed, and dated) that include all appropriate specifications, cross section 
details, pertinent elevations and proposed erosion and sediment control 
measures. 

ALTAMo1. 
SPRINGS 

IN 

JUL 1 0 2008 

REGUJTORY 



0- 

Ms. Ruth E. Grady, E.I. 

July 9, 2008 

Page 2 

b. Provisions of a draft copy of the joint use agreement between Lake 
County and the First Baptist Church of Clermont. Clearly identify, in the 
agreement, which components of the Hartwood Marsh Road Pond 2 
treatment system each entity will maintain. 

[40C-4.301 (1)(i); 40C-42.027(1)(2); 40C-42.025( 1) (6), F.A.C.] 

Response: a. Please refer to the complete sets of signed, sealed, and dated construction 
plans included with these responses. 

b. Lake County is prepared to use eminent domain to acquire the property 
from the First Baptist Church if a joint use agreement cannot be established. 
Through previous coordination efforts between Tom McCann, PE (Lake 
County) and David Dewey (SJRWMD), it was agreed that this approach 
was acceptable to the District. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact our 
office. 

Sincerely, 

HNTB Corporation 

William F. C. Umlauf, P.E. 

Project Manager 

cc: Tom McCann, P.E. (Lake County Public Works) 


